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To Whom It May Concern:

After reading the recent report by NERA, as well as a letter written to U.S.
Department of Energy Secretary Chu by U.S. Sen. Lisa Murkowski, | would like to
express my support for LNG Exports. | wholeheartedly agree with the senator’s call
to move forward with processing applications and granting export licenses for LNG
exports as they are in our nation’s “public interest.” Our sluggish economy is in dire
need of support, and this is one way to facilitate growth. Furthermore, this project
will improve trade balance and energy security not only for our great nation but for
our allies as well.

However, as there is a limited amount of global demand for LNG, | urge the DOE to
move judiciously and without delay with regard to next steps. It would be
unfortunate if another country were to capitalize on this great endeavor.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Peter Silas

Sergeant (E5), Retired, U.S. Marine Corps

Pembroke Pines, FL





